




In the current environment, we are having to maintain

restrictions on entry to school. This applies to pupils as well as

adults.

Please note that the Internal Entry Gates to school do not

open until 8.00am. These are the top gate by Room 15, the

middle gate between the admin block and Library, and the field

gate. Children who arrive before 8.00am will need to wait on

the path by the car park area.

Dates to keep in mind:

24 Feb, 28 Feb and 01 March - ‘Supersmash’ cricket skills coaching at school

11 March Teacher Only Day - this is one of four days allocated by the Ministry of Education

for staff development and building educational strength. There will be NO SCHOOL on this

day

The 3.00pm rush, and parking your car

The end of the day for classes is a hectic time. This is more so now

with the crush at the two gates.

Please be mindful that picking up your child from school is not a

reason for breaking the road rules.

Parking of cars remains subject to the regular rules, which means

that parking where you shouldn’t just isn’t on.

And that’s it for this week’s edition.

Next newsletter: Wednesday 02 March

Regards

John Robinson

Principal




